

YEAR 6 CLASS NEWSLETTER AUTUMN TERM





WELCOME TO YEAR 6

Welcome to year 6!

We hope you had an enjoyable break and you are ready to take on the challenges that this year will have to offer. Both Miss Williams and I are looking forward to getting to know you all.

As you may be aware, we share the class and teach on the following days: Miss Williams on a Monday morning and all day Tuesday and Mrs Pharro for the remainder of the week. Miss Madrova will also be teaching on a Monday afternoon.

PE will be taught on Wednesday and Friday afternoons, so please ensure all suitable kit is in school on those days.



OUR LEARNING THIS TERM



Maths - Place Value, numbers up to 10 million, negative numbers, rounding numbers, multiplication and division

English - Text: "The 1,000 Year Old Boy" - Ross Welford

Writing: Narratives, particularly dialogue and character descriptions, biography, balanced arguments.

Grammar: Multiclause sentences and associated punctuation.

RE - Do religious worldviews change over time?

Science - The circulatory system of the human body

Geography - Spatial Sense and British geographical issues

History - The causes and events of World War I and the Suffragettes

Art - Renaissance Architecture and Sculpture

Design Technology - Upcycling fashion

PE - OAA (Outdoor and Adventurous Activities), Yoga and Tag Rugby

Computing - Introduction to spreadsheets

Music - Voice and body percussion.

HOMEWORK

The children will be taught new spellings on a Tuesday in preparation to be tested on them the following Tuesday. This will be as a mixture of words and dictated sentences.

It is also expected that your child reads regularly at home. In class, they will frequently read aloud and discuss the texts they are reading. It would be beneficial for your children to have the opportunity to do this at home also to aid both their reading fluency and comprehension skills.

If your child wishes to complete further maths practise at home, they all have a login to both Times Table Rock Stars and Complete Maths Tutor. Please contact us if they need their login details again.





IMPORTANT DATES

Autumn Term Learning Workshop - 5th November

Hilltop Residential - 19th - 21st November

SATs Week - 11th - 14th May



CONTACT DETAILS

If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the email addresses below:

epharro@anthonycurton.norfolk.sch.uk

awilliams@tilneyallsaints.norfolk.sch.uk